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August 2022 Millage Election

On August 2 voters were asked to renew the millage used 
to support general operations of the District.  The Board 
and administration would like to thank the community for 
its continued support for its public schools.
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2022 Proposed Operating Tax Levy

Voters approved a 17.8308-mill levy for operations in 
August 2022.  The State’s school funding system requires 
districts to levy an operating millage in order to receive the 
guaranteed foundation amount for each student.
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2022 Proposed Debt Tax Levy

When bonds are approved, voters agree to tax themselves 
enough to repay the debt over a prescribed number of 
years.

Based on the Department of Treasury’s annually-required 
calculation, the District will levy 8.99 mills for the upcoming 
tax year, the same rate that was levied for the current tax 
year even with the passage of the 2022 bond issue.
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Next Steps

At a regular meeting immediately following this truth-in-
taxation hearing, the Board will act upon:
◦ 2022 Operating Tax Levy

◦ 2022 Debt Tax Levy

This presentation will be available on the District’s website beginning 
September 20
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